
Dear Parents/Carers ,

Welcome back, we have had a lovely first week back in school with the children. Our attendance has not 

been great due to the ongoing testing and isolations for the new variant of Covid-19 as will as other 

winter illness.  It is important that we all keep testing to help reduce the spread as much as possible.

New rules going forward that could affect your child’s attendance at school - 

From next Tuesday (11th Jan) if you or your child have a positive lateral flow you no longer need to get a 

confirmation from a PCR test, you just need to isolate and then LFD test again on day 6 and 7. If those 

tests are negative your child can return to school.

At the moment, if you are a confirmed case you can test on day 6 and day 7 to see if they report a 

negative result, if they both do then your child can return to school.

Daily LFD tests to be taken if you have been in close contact with a positive case, this is part of the new 

guidance given on 2nd January.

Please let us know the test results as soon as you do so we have up to date information to keep 

everyone safe.

If you are unsure about anything or have any questions please just contact the school office and we will 

do our answer them.
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